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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

As a wildlife conservationist, it is without question that your service must phase out ANICLA cabins in the

Wilderness and leave your policy unchanged. A wilderness has to be full of thriving biodiversity undisturbed by

human structures and disturbance, other than by the Inuit and other native people who know how to coexist with

wildlife. Please honour your policy to phase out the ANICLA cabins.

Yours sincerely,

Jo Cartmell 


